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Subject: SAN GABRIEL GENERNING STATION PROJECT (07-AFC-2) STATUS REPORT 2 

Pursuant to the Committee Scheduling Order dated July 12,2007, the following is staffs 
Status Report 2 for the proposed San Gabriel Generating Station (SGGS) Project. 

Current Issues and Activities for Resolution 
Staff has been working through the analysis phase of the Application for Certification (AFC) 
process for the proposed SGGS Project. Staff is expecting the Applicant to provide additional 
information in early November 2007 on the blend of groundwater with reclaimed water at the 
existing site and the proposed blend that will be used for the proposed SGGS project. 

Project Manager Transition 
Some of the Siting Unit's project manager assignments are shifting due to a staff relocation. 
Felicia Miller will be the SGGS project manager beginning November 19,2007. She can be 
reached at (91 6) 654-4640. 

Schedule 
The schedule will be affected by the South Coast Air Quality Management District's 
(SCAQMD) delay in issuing a Preliminary Determination of Compliance (PDOC). The 
SCAQMD previously indicated that it would be able to issue the PDOC in September 2007, 
which would not have contributed to any significant schedule delay. However, it now appears 
that the SCAQMD will most likely issue the PDOC in December 2007 at the earliest. Staff will 
continue to work closely with the SCAQMD to support the efficient processing of the SGGS 
application and analysis of air quality impacts. 

In addition, the city of Rancho Cucamonga was expected to provide comments on the AFC by 
September as well. A preliminary set of comments and questions on land use, water 
resources, cultural resources, traffic, and hazardous material handling were not provided to 
staff until October 12,2007. A final comment letter is expected from the city of Rancho 
Cucamonga in early November 2007. 

The following table summarizes the Committee's initial schedule in comparison to staffs 
currently proposed schedule. 
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Committee's Initial & Staff's Proposed Schedule 
San Gabriel Generating Station Project 

( Committee's Initial I Staffs Projected I Event 

filed 
November 19,2007 1 February 4,2008 ( Local, state and federal agency final determinations and 

40* days after PDOC 
filed 

2 weeks after PSA 

filed 
* StaWs extremely high siting workload has lead to the air quality unit team addressing the SGGS, needing 30 
days afler PDOC receipt for completing an analysis. Legal and project management review of the analysis, plus 
document preparation time needed when multiple documents are produced each month, results in a PSA 
publication date of 40 days after receipt of the PDOC. 

January 14,2008 

January 28,2008 

Air ~istrict FDOC 

Proof of Service List 
Docket 

and Air ~istr ict  PDOC I 

Staff files Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) 

PSA Workshop 

30 days after FDOC I March 5,2008 

(07-AFC-2) San Gabriel Generating Station 

Staff files Final Staff Assessment (FSA) 
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